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Good morning,

Please find attached our objection to the transfer of Gowanbrae from Wills electorate to Calwell
electorate, as recommended in your "Proposed redistribution of Victoria into electoral divisions",
April 2018.

Regards,

Rick Arden
Secretary







     
             

              
        

          

         
         

   

    

   

 

  

   

     

 

  
       

           
            

          
        

  
         

           
       

       
            

      
               

       
         

          
    
               
    
          

            
   

 

  

   




































